
From: Tori Beth Black
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/21/2017 8:55:41 AM
Subject: RE: Can you add this for tomorrow?

Sorry no, it’s at the State.
1401 Shop Rd.
Columbia, S.C. 29201
 

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 8:54 AM
 
To: Tori Beth Black 
Subject: RE: Can you add this for tomorrow?
 
Is this a phone call?
 

From: Tori Beth Black 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 8:53 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Can you add this for tomorrow?
 
Thank you!! 
 

When: Thursday, June 22, 2017 
 
Time: 4:00pm et 
 
Who: The State Newspaper (Editor Steve Brook, Reporters Jamie Self and Avery Wilks) 
 
Topic: Gas Tax, Defunding PP, plans for 2018
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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